

The Webb County Link

A Publication Of The Webb County Public Information Office

March 2014

In This Issue

- Webb County Executive
 Safety Committee Pg 1
- * Community Center Events Roundup Pg 1

Important Dates

- * 4/7 Jury Duty
- 4/14 Commissioners
 Court Meeting 9:00am
- * 4/14 Jury Duty
- 4/16 New Employee
 Orientation
- 4/21 Easter Monday County Offices Closed
- 4/28 Commissioners
 Court Meeting 9:00am

Quote of the Month

"If we had no winter, the spring would not be so pleasant: if we did not sometimes taste of adversity, prosperity would not be so welcome."

- Anne Bradstreet

Webb County Executive Safety Committee



The Executive Safety Committee was established in an effort to promote safety throughout all levels of Webb County. The Committee's purpose is to create and maintain an active interest in safety issues, serve as an effective means of communication where data can be reviewed, and discuss and develop recommendations that may address these safety issue to further improve the safety program.

Department heads, elected officials and other key personnel were invited to attend the first meeting on August 28, 2013 where the official Executive Safety Committee members were established, naming Cynthia Mares Executive Chair and Gilberto Garza Co-chair.

Since its inception, the committee's goal has been to address numerous safety concerns that affect both the employees of Webb County as well as its constituents. The first major undertaking was repairing the sidewalks around the Administration building.



Community Center Events Roundup



In celebration of Spring Break, the Rio Bravo Activity Center had a Spring Break Pizza Party for their kids at Peter Piper Pizza.



Santa Teresita Community Center held a Spring Break Camp. As part of the camp, the kids were taken to a mini field trip to the Johnny Rendon Park.



La Presa
Community
Center hosted
Ms. Evelyn
Palacios and
Mr. Joe Flores
from Adult

Family and Protective Services who visited the elderly and did a presentation on preventing financial exploitation and recognizing the signs of abuse.



The Larga Vista Community Center hosted a Texas Early Childhood course given by Lorraine Velasquez Roman. Sixteen members of the community took advantage of the informative course.